
From: Lauren McDonald
To:
Subject: Response to Official Information request - Stuart Street median strip/Highgate intersection
Date: Wednesday, 1 July 2020 04:39:00 p.m.
Attachments: Response for LGOIMA for Stuart Street Median Strip replanting from .pdf

Dear 
 
In response to your official information request received on 3 June 2020, wishing to clarify if you
had received a response to a request made previously on the cost of upgrading Stuart Street and
any contract information in the public domain.   I confirm you had made an information request
on 9 April 2019 (via the Customer Service Agency) and a response was provided to you on 24
April 2019, and I attach a copy of our response dated 24 April 2019 for you now.
 
For the additional information requests you made on 3 June 2020, your requests are restated
with our response below:

The paving around the intersection of Highgate (was this paving work subcontracted)?
The re-surface work was completed by the contractor Downer to the off-ramp area, as

part of DCC’s Reseal Contract and is a different contract to the Stuart Street median strip
contract.
 

Any information in the public domain about the recent upgrade of the Stuart Street
median strip from the Nairn Street intersection to the Moana Pool intersection?
The DCC Parks and Reserves team originally replaced old planting in the median strip
with new planting. This was subsequently destroyed by a number of vehicles mounting
the median deliberately. Following this, the median strip kerbing was upgraded
concurrently with the Aurora Substation upgrade (of cable running from Halfway Bush to
London St).

 
If the DCC requested or received any reports of how median strips are now considered
doubtful as to having any functioning in improving of contributing to traffic safety? 

No, the median barriers are considered a positive road safety measure.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3428  |  E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
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From: Lynne Adamson
To:
Subject: LGOIMA - Stuart Street Median Strip replanting
Date: Wednesday, 24 April 2019 02:25:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request
 
Thank you for your email dated 9 April 2019 regarding information on the Stuart
St median strip replanting.
 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information and Meetings Act
(1987) and the following response is provided:
 

1. How much it costs?
The contract was $541,000.00
 

2. Who is carrying out the work?
Fulton Hogan
 

3. The supplier of the materials used, particularly of the paving materials used and
the plants.
Fulton Hogan provided the paving materials and Nichols supplied and installed
the planting on behalf of Fulton Hogan.
 

4. Do you have a list of plant varieties used? 
Carex Testacea
Phormium cookianum ‘emerald green’
Chionochloa rubra
Pseudopanex ferox
Cordyline australis
 

5. If you can find the relevant DCC resolution authorising the work and the
expenditure, that would be of interest too.
There is no resolution authorising the work as it was funded out of the minor
improvement budget which was approved as part of the 10 year plan.

 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 

 
Lynne Adamson
Governance Support Officer

 
 
 

 




